
 

 

CORE VALUES & BELIEFS STATEMENT 
New Fairfield High School is committed to all students achieving high academic standards and personal wellness, enabling continuous 
growth through authentic, flexible pathways. By prioritizing connectedness and compassion, we empower all members of our learning 

community to take ownership of our individual and collective development as we foster the  
Attributes of the Graduate.  

 

 

 

March 26, 2018 

 

Dr. Alicia Roy 

Superintendent of Schools 

3 Brush Hill Road 

New Fairfield, CT 06812 

 

Dear Dr. Roy:  
 

In accordance with Connecticut General Statutes §10-16l, the Board of Education may establish a firm 

graduation date for students in grade twelve on or after April first in any school year which at the time of such 

establishment provides for at least one hundred eighty days of school. 

 

The O’Neill Center is available at 10:00 AM on Saturday, June 23, 2018, which is after the one hundred 

eightieth day of school as scheduled on the district calendar. I have made a tentative reservation at the O’Neill 

Center for this date and time.  

 

I request that you please add approval of June 23, 2018 as the graduation date for the Class of 2018 to the next 

Board of Education meeting agenda.  
        

Sincerely, 

 
Richard J. Sanzo, Ed.D. 

Principal 

 

 


